
 Early Endorsements for Feldman  
Dear Friend,  

With the upcoming 2014 Legislative Session of the Maryland General Assembly less than a month away, I am 
looking forward to continuing to serve as your new State Senator representing District 15. I have been assigned to 
the Senate Finance Committee which will have jurisdiction over several "hot topics" this Session, including whether 
Maryland will raise the minimum wage statewide and several healthcare policy issues surrounding Maryland's 
implementation of the Affordable Care Act. I will keep you apprised of key legislative developments in Annapolis 
throughout the ninety day Session.  

As the New Year approaches, 2014 also ushers in another election cycle. I am pleased to share with you three early 
endorsements that I have received from the Maryland State Education Association, the Montgomery County 
Education Association and the Sierra Club.  

Educators  

High quality public education is at the heart of why Montgomery County is such a wonderful place to live and raise 
a family. Since 2009, Maryland has been ranked by Education Week as the top public school system in the nation. 
Strong support for our public education system and our teachers has been a priority for me during my tenure in 
the House of Delegates and will continue to be as I serve you in the Senate.  

In recognition of my advocacy and strong record on these issues, both the Maryland State Education Association 
and the Montgomery County Education Association have endorsed my election for the District 15 Senate seat.  

The Sierra Club  

The Maryland Chapter of the Sierra Club is one of Maryland's leading environmental advocacy groups, 
overseeing the protection of our natural and wildlife resources. The organization takes an active role in 
Annapolis, educating legislators and the general public alike about critical issues facing the General Assembly.  

 

 



I have been endorsed by the Sierra Club for election to the Senate in 2014.  

Make a Donation  

When the General Assembly convenes on January 8th, legislators are required to suspend all fundraising for the 
ninety day session. Before the end of the year, please consider making a donation to my election campaign by 
clicking here or mailing a check to Citizens for Brian Feldman, P.O. Box 34408, Bethesda, Maryland 20827.  

As always, feel free to contact me with your thoughts and comments by sending me an email to: 
Senator.Feldman@gmail.com.  

I wish you and your family well this holiday season and Happy New Year!  

Sincerely,  

 

  


